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	MINUTES

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BOARD
FEBRUARY 12, 2020 AT 6:00 P.M.

COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
116 FIRST STREET
NEPTUNE BEACH, FLORIDA 32266


	
	Pursuant to proper notice a training session of the Community Development Board for the City of Neptune Beach was held February 12, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers.

	
	

	Attendance
	Board members were in attendance: 
Ryan Dill, Vice-chair             
Bob Frosio, Member

Nia Livingston, Member

Diana Kelly, Member

Charley Miller, Member

William Randolph, Alternate Member
	

	
	
	

	
	The following staff members were present:

	
	
	Zachary Roth, City Attorney
Kristina Wright, Community Development Director

Piper Turner, Code Compliance Supervisor

	
	

	Call to Order/Roll Call
	Vice-Chair Dill called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

	
	

	Minutes
	Made by Miller, seconded by Livingston.

	
	

	
	MOTION:

TO APPROVE THE NOVEMBER 13, 2019 AND DECEMBER 2019 MINUTES AS SUBMITTED.       

Roll Call Vote:

Ayes:

6-Kelly, Frosio, Miller Randolph , Livingston, Dill
Noes:

   0
MOTION CARRIED



	
	

	Application for Replat CDB20-01
1924 Seagate Ave Street to divide the property into two lots
	CDB20-01Application for a replat as outlined in Chapter 27, Article 3 of the Unified Land Development Code of Neptune Beach for Mr. and Mrs.       Cissel for the property currently known as 1924 Seagate Avenue (RE# 177522-0000) The applicants are requesting to replat the existing lot into two  (2) equal sized lots in order to build two single family dwellings. (The City Attorney stated that the applicants requested to have their application deferred to the March meeting.) 


	
	

	Board Training 
Sunshine Law
	The City Attorney presented to the board training on the Sunshine Law and Public Records. The presentation is included in the minutes. 

	
	

	Open Discussion:
	Kristina Wright, Community Development Director, reminded the members  that Dover, Kohl and Associates will be in Neptune Beach February 18,19,20 holding neighborhood sessions. They are looking for input from the citizens west of Third Street. The first session  will be held at the Neptune Baptist Church on the 18th, the 19th will be at the Neptune House in Jarboe Park and the final session will be held at the Elementary school. 

	
	

	Adjournment

The next board meeting will be March 11, 2020 at 6:00 pm. There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6: 35p.m.

                    Vice-Chair Ryan Dill 

ATTEST:

    Piper Turner, Board Secretary




